
 

 

FILLINGHAM PARISH MEETING 

HELD ON 

MONDAY 7th DECEMBER 2015 
 

Attendance; M. O’Grady – Chair, M. Rose – Treasurer, H. Slater – Clerk, PCSO Julie and 

4 Parish members. 

Apologies: Dawn Greetham, Geoff Burton, Peter O’Grady, Naomi Watkins and Zoe 

Rampley. 

Notices of Interest; None 

Minutes: Notes from meeting held Monday 9th November approved and signed by M. 

O’Grady. 

Matters arising from minutes 

     a. Parish Precept Estimate signed by M. O’Grady. To be submitted by the 8th 

January 2016. 

Reports: 

      1. Police 

          PCSO McFaul reported that a 101 call was made on the 4th Nov2015 @ 10:40am 

from a farm on Willingham Road reporting male voices and ‘suspicious activity’. It 

was reported that nothing was taken. 

 

     2. Finance 

          a. Balance on Parish Accounts        £8,628.85 

              Trust Fund A/C                              £16,116.41 

              Play Ground Action Fund              £2,652.41 

              Petty cash                                            £12.97 

              Payments pending        

              Heather prop services                       £300.00 

 

        3.  Village hall Report: No Reports 

 

        4. Correspondence: None at Date of meeting 

 

        5. Parish/District/County matters:  

            a. Street Lighting – Andrew Whitehouse e-mailed meeting to express                                                                    

  his opposition to the proposed street lighting which would be positioned    

outside 2 High Street. 

 

            b. Defibrillator – No up-date. 

     

         6. Any other business: 

            a. Setting of dates for the next 6 month of meetings: 

                 8th Feb 2016 

                 7th March 2016 

                 11th April 2016 

                 9th May 2016 – AGM 

                 13th June 2016 

                 11th July. 

            b. Thanks were given to Chris Sudale for his contribution and support to the  

                Meeting and wishing him the best on his travels. 

 

             c. The decision was made for H. Slater to stand down from the administration  

                 of the church lottery and Naomi Watkins would take her place. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm  

Next Meeting Monday 8th Feb 2016 

Village Hall opens from 7pm for tea and coffee. Meeting to start @ 7:30pm   


